
 
 
 
 
 

The Flower Guild will be decorating the church with flowers of the season for 
the month of December. For the holidays a special flower fund has been set 
up. You may donate (any amount) to the fund in memory of a loved one or in 
honor of a family member or friend.  
 
Christmas flower dedications received in the church office by Wednesday, 
December 19, will be listed in the Sunday, December 23 bulletin. 
 
Checks should be made payable to First Congregational Church. Mark on 
the memo line “Christmas Flower Fund.” 
You may place your check in the offering plate or return it to the church 
office.  Thank you. 
 
 
Flower dedication given by: 
___________________________________________________________________ 

(PLEASE PRINT LEGIBLY) 

Phone: _______________ email: _______________________________________ 
 
In honor of: 
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
In memory of: 
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________ 

 
You may also email your dedication to msearl@fccwp.org 

Please place Christmas Flower Dedication in the subject line 
Your donation may be made online – fccwp.org – donate page 
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